17t March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Cancellation of Year 10 Work Experience

In light of yesterday’s government announcement, requesting the limiting of social interactions and
a request for more people to work from home, we have taken the decision to cancel Year 10 work
experience at this time.

Prior to yesterday we had started to receive increasing numbers of cancellations and forecast, due to
the government changes, this will continue to increase in the coming days.

When the National picture becomes more certain in the coming months, we will consider any
opportunity to reschedule this activity.

We will inform all the companies and agencies that have agreed to take students, of this
information.

Thank you for your ongoing support through these unprecedented and challenging times.

Yours faithfully

/KM’——

Mr A McNaughton
Principal



